
Just a reminder, if you have not paid your $25 band

parent fee, it is due now. Please pay the fee prior


to attending the winter party. We will also be

accepting payments at the door.

Haunted trails will provide $20 of game credits, pizza, and


refreshments. Please note that this is only for students in


the District 111 Band program that have paid their $25


Band Parent Fee. Siblings and other students will not be


admitted. We are also asking that parents drop off their


children due to the small location and the high number of


participating students. 

DISTRICT 111 BAND PARENTS:
WE ARE HOLDING OUR WINTER PARTY ON


THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 2ND, 2023
FROM 6-8PM 

DISTRICT 111DISTRICT 111
2 0 2 3  B A N D  W I N T E R 


P A R T Y

Haunted Trails
7759 S. Harlem Ave.
Burbank, IL 60459

6:00-8:00 pm

Thank you,
District 111 band parent association


